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July 17, 1986

Amoco Productibn Company

P.O. Box 39200

Denver, Colorado 80239

-

Re: #7 Champlin 205 Amoco A
SE SE 23-15S-46W

Gentlemen:

Sundry Notice

On July 16, 1985 we received an OGCC Form 4 -

indicating the subject well was shut in. Since

that time we have written several times requesting a completion
report - OGCC Form 5, copies of electric logs, and such other

reports as are required by the rules and reqgulations of this
Commission. To date we have had no response.

Please submit the requested information by August

5y, 1986, TE the reports are not received by that time I intend
to take the matter before the Commission for such action as
they may deem appropriate.

WRS/ck

Yours very truly,
Wilbigm Kyl

William R. Smith, P.E.
IDirector '



